i A message from Chief Financial Officerand 7 ” ]

Vice Chancelior Ronald 5. Corfez

Dear campus community,

At approximately 4:15 p.m. today, a chemical spill occurred in Building 323 Engineering Lab
Facility. There were no reported injuries to building occupants or emergency responders. The
building was reopened at approximately 7:30 p.m.

We appreciate the immediate emergency response to this incident. Fortunately, the chemical spill
was contained to a small area. The room in which the incident occurred is now being cleaned by
UCI Environmental Health & Safety (EH&S).

Important information on lab and workplace safety can be found on the EH&S website.

If you would like to receive zotALERTS by text message, please use your UCInetID to register.
Registration is easy and only takes a few minutes.

Sincerely,

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA
Chief Financial Officer
Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration
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https://www.ehs.uci.edu/
https://www.oit.uci.edu/zotalert/#signup
http://www.fa.uci.edu/

